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SUBJECT: FULBRIGHT SCHOLARSHIP FOR FINAL YEAR 
STUDENTS  

 

The United States Educational Foundation in Pakistan (USEFP), 

Karachi intends to conduct a Presentation about Fulbright 

Scholarship for Final Year Students on 5th November 2019  

(02:00 to 04:00 PM) at NIC Auditorium, NED University. 

 

Interested students are advised to attend the said event. 
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